APPLICATIONS FOR
FREE RINGS AND SAFRING RESEARCH GRANTS

Amateur ringers with registered projects may make application
for free ring issues to SAFRING. Such applications are consi-
dered by the Technical Sub-Committee which meets in June each
year.

Free ring 1issues are valid for a July/June finging year and
applications for the 1983/1984 ringing year should be submitted

to arrive at SAFRING by lst June 1983. Applications, which
need be no longer than a single A4 page, should give details of
the project (title, objectives, when commenced, proposed

duration), the number of birds ringed so far, and the number and
types of rings required for the coming year. :

SAFRING research grants are funded by the C.S.I.R. and any regi-
stered ringer resident in the Republic or S.W.Africa/Namibia can
obtain application forms from the Ringing Organiser. Such
grants are issued for a calendar year and may not exceed R700.
Successful applicants are required to submit a detailed project
report once annually. Applications for 1984 must be submitted
to the Ringing Organiser by 1lst June 1983.
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